
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 01/12/2023

GREEN FROG 
TOMBOLA WINNERS

KEY STAGE 3 WINNERS

ROCCO

KEY STAGE 4 & 5 WINNERS

FELICITY

WELL DONE!!

Next Week’s Homework

N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .

HU
MA
NIT

IES

HU
MA
NIT

IES



STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

SENCo & Safeguarding/Welfare Officer
DROP-IN sessions for Parents

Our SEND Lead, Ms Sagan and our Safeguarding and Welfare Officer, Ms Napier are delighted to invite parents
to drop-in sessions every other Thursday between 2.30 pm and 3.15pm. The next drop-in session will be taking

place next Thursday 30th November and our Occupational Therapist (OT) will be joining the session.
This will be an ideal opportunity to have an informal talk, ask questions and to find out about Speech and

Language therapy as well as other services that are available in the borough.
Please feel free to bring along any forms that you might need help with completing or just come along for tea,

coffee, and biscuits.
We very much hope you can attend, and we look forward to meeting you on the following dates:

14th December

Raffle prizes 

to be won...

Sauna / Steam session

VR Experience

Tottenham Hotspurs
Pennant

£25 voucher to use at
Yard Sale Pizza

£45 voucher for
wellness products

and many more!!!
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WINTERWINTER  
FAIRFAIR

DONATIONSDONATIONSDONATIONS
Dear Parent / Carer,

Can you, your business or employer donate something for the Winter
Fair? 

In the past, we have received things like a PlayStation, iPad, free
haircuts, cakes, garden design, clothes, tickets to shows or

subscriptions, vouchers etc.

How you can help...
You can help by asking your local businesses for donations. You can
run your own stall or even help with setting up or cleaning up at the

end.

If you run your own small business or have a crafty talent, you may
want to rent a stall. This would come at a cost of £10 which will go

towards the school fund and any profits made will be yours to keep.

Please indicate if you would like to rent a stall by clicking on the link
and completing the form: https://forms.office.com/r/KW2rkGu23z 

Once the form has been submitted, we will get in touch with further
information. 

https://forms.office.com/r/KW2rkGu23z


 Make sure your child attends every day on time  
 Call the school to report your child’s absence before 9am on the day of the absence and each
subsequent day of absence, and advise when they are expected to return  
 Ensure that, where possible, appointments for your child are made outside of the school
day.  

We all know how important it is for all our students to be in school and achieve their full
potential both academically and socially. This can only be achieved with us all working together
and we really appreciate all you do as parents and carers to ensure your son or daughter attends

school.  
 

We know you will always strive to:   

 
We are including attendance as part of our reward systems, celebrating both individual and

whole class attendance each term and year, to highlight the importance and connections there
are of being in school and achieving your very best overall. 

Thank you again for all your help and support we do appreciate it.  
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Supporting our children at home

Practical suggestions for parents


